Hello Pre-K 1 Families,
	We will continue our unit on Dinosaurs this week.  We are busy with music rehearsals and a trip to the hospital to see gingerbread houses on Friday morning, so if we don’t visit the UW geology museum this week we will go next week. I will keep you posted.  We move onto the letter L, practice syllable counting and writing dinosaur words.  On Monday, December 4th from 1:30-2:30 we will visit the Laramie Care Center to sing our songs to the residents.  
	A Peppermint Parade rehearsal will be on Monday, December 11th from 10-11am at the Civic Center Gryphon Theater.  If your child does not normally attend on Mondays you are welcome to meet us there and stay with your child for the rehearsal.  The Peppermint Parade will be on December 12th at 6 p.m. We ask that children arrive at 5:45 p.m. and meet teachers in the auditorium.  The program will take place at the Civic Center Gryphon Theater on Garfield St.  
	Swimming is over until January, but we will go ice skating on December 18th in the afternoon.   We will be having a movie party on the 15th.  There will be permission slips in cubbies on Monday with the details.  The kids are working on gifts for moms and dads so please look for them on top of cubbies by the end of next week.  Thanks!
	Upcoming dates:
· December 12th- Peppermint Parade at 6p.m.
· December 20th –January 2nd, school closed for break
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						-Miss Laura

